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Application Number SSI 7485
WestConnex M4-M5 Link — Modification 2 The Crescent overpass

Liane Wilcher

Just say that we were promised an underground tunnel but instead the plan is for an
unsightly overpass which will cut off access to the Glebe foreshore for cyclists&
pedestrians.

Also many trees in Buruwan Park have been destroyed with probably more to come. We
already have one overpass & DO NOT need another which will increase traffic noise &
pollution to the local area.

The access from Johnston St turning right into The Crescent will also be removed.

We oppose the latest plan because it will be a nasty blot on the landscape & will affect the
liveability of our community. As | am a keen cyclist and use the bike path from Annandale to
the city everyday

| feel this new overpass will make it more obstructive for cyclists between Lilyfield and
Glebe, aren’t we meant to be encouraging cyclists?

The least you can do is allow safe access to the GreenLink after all the devastation in the
area with more to come.

Annandale is the last green barrier between the city and the residences, PLEASE CONSIDER.





